THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO

MEMORANDUM

DATE: July 17,2012

TO: Honorable Council President Anthony Young M

FROM:  Beth Murray, Deputy Director, Economic Development Division

SUBIECT: Request for Supplemental Docket - City Council Meeting of July 30/31, 2012

A supplemental docket is requested for the City Council meeting of July 30™/31st for approval of
“Renewal and Amendment of Memorandum of Understanding Between City of San Diego and
San Diego Housing Commission for Provision of Homeless Shelter Services.”

The proposed amendment to the Memorandum of Understanding provides: 1) the terms for the
disbursement of General Fund money allocated to the Housing Commission for the cost of the
FY2013 operation of the Neil Good Day Center (Center); 2) the process for the Housing
Commission to contract with a third party for the day to day management of the Center; and 3)
authorization for the City to set-aside a portion of annual CDBG funds related to public services
to cover the cost of the operation of the Center, Cortez Hill Family Shelter, Veterans Winter
Shelter and Connections Housing, subject to annual City Council approval.

The Housing Commission’s current obligation to fund the management of the Center
commenced on July 1. Approval of this request for a supplemental docket will assist in
expediting an advance of funds to the Housing Commission to cover the costs being incurred for
the operation of the Center.

This item is a companion to the Housing Authority meeting of July 30™/31st. It will be
considered by the Housing Commission at its July 20, 2012 meeting.

ce: Diana Jurado-Sainz



